
                                                                                  

                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

Summer term 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What a year we have had, it has been so eventful.  

They were some tough and confusing times which 

were balanced out with so many rewarding and 

happy times.  

The biggest thing is we made it when so many 

preschools/nurseries that did not. We survived, this 

would have not been possible without you and your 

continuous support and understanding. Also, 

without the true dedication from all the staff, 
(including the ones supposed to be on maternity leave) 

Over the year we have covered lots of different 

topics, welcomed new children and now the sad part 

saying goodbye to the children who are leaving.  We 

have had fun cooking pizzas, making perfume in the 

garden. Having snowball fights and keeping cool in 

the sun. 

We enjoyed making the easter egg deliveries and 

adapting the Christmas nativity performance from a 

live production to a video, which we have done again 

for this term. We hope you all enjoyed the summer 

compilation.  

With the changes to how our training was offered we 

have become masters in Zoom/Teams and between 

the team we have covered over 75 additional 

training lesson covering management updates, ASD 

speech and SEND. 

Thank you to the school leavers parents for your 

heart-warming testimonies.  

We wish you a happy and safe summer and look 

forward to reading your summer diaries. 

Gaynor, Kelly, Vidya, Megan, Becca, Debbie, Julia 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders     
Invoices are sent out on the first of each month 

& are payable within 7 days. 

You can pay cash/card in the preschool or 

through online banking, details on your invoice.  

           

          

 

• Update permissions and medical details. 

• Update important contact details. 

• Log in to check your account balance. 

• Notify us of sick day or absences. 

• Can be used for communication with staff. 

• View regular written observations & view photos. 

• Add replies and comments. 

• Add your own observations. 

• View documents and activities 

• Preschool news updates 
 

Wedding bells 

We send 

congratulations to 

Megan who will 

be finally 

celebrating her 

marriage to 

Gaynor’s son.  

 Infection’s, sickness & diarrhoea 

If your child has been prescribed 

antibiotics, we ask parents to keep them 

at home for 24 hours before returning to 

the setting. After diarrhoea or sickness, 

we ask parents keep children home for 

48 hours following the last episode. 

 

COVID – 19 Important  

We will update our covid policy nearer the time we 

return in September as we expect changes to 

announced over the next month.  

Look out for any updates on Famly. 

Label Label, !!!  

Coats, lunches, snack, shoes,  

Everything 😊  

https://www.buzzeebeez.com/

stikins 

 

No bottles or flask needed. 
(Unless they stay for lunch) 

Your child has access to milk 

and water throughout the 

day. 


